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GrangerTaylor

Comments on behalf of Bloomsbury CAAC. We understand this to be a retrospective applcation 

but have not had time to visit the site. 

Of course we very much welcome the removal of the timber fascia which covered the original 

stone architecture of the shop front. But we object to the replacement infill - windows etc. - which 

seem to be of the cheapest kind, with the divisions very unsympathetic to the arched openings. 

We note that the Design and Access statement provides no historical images and in this respect 

is unacceptable. In this prominent position, this building must appear in many old photographs, 

and it seems quite possible that the original drawings survive also. Camden should require 

these.

22 Park Village 

East

NW1 7PZ

NW1 7PZ

Page 22 of 24


